
DATE SBE/DPI ACTION

June - August 2021

DPI staff review OAH report and make recommendations 
on "Initial Determination" on “unnecessary” rules

August 2021 last week

SBE committee meetings to review DPI staff 
recommendations on “Initial Determination" of 
“unnecessary” rules

September 1-2, 2021

SBE meets to review committee recommendations and 
make “Initial Determination" of “unnecessary” rules

Monday, September 6, 2021 
SBE submits Report on “Initial Determination of 
“unnecessary” rules to OAH

Monday, September 13, 2021 

SBE publishes “Initial Determination” of “unnecessary” 
rules on SBE website (5 days after sending Report to 
OAH)

Monday, November 15, 2021 End of 60 day public comment period

November 15 to end of December 2021 
DPI staff review public comments and compose 
responses to public comments 

December 2021 last week

DPI staff submit responses to public comments to SBE 
committees and make final recommendation on 
“unnecessary” rules

January 5-6, 2022
SBE receives committee reports on public comments and 
makes final decision on “unnecessary” rules

Tuesday, February 15, 2022 SBE submits Final Report to OAH
Thursday, March 17, 2022 RRC meeting 
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